
 

 
 
 

17 September 2021 
 
Dear Parent, 
  

Manor Park Primary ‘Tech Club’ – Autumn Term 2021 – Years 4, 5 & 6  
(11 weeks) – Monday 

 
We are introducing a new ‘Tech Club’ this term for pupils in Years 4, 5 & 6 where they get an 
opportunity to explore technology to aid their learning at school & at home and to experiment with 
more Apps. You will be aware that there is an ever-growing list of Apps available to us all, and with 
remote learning becoming increasingly prevalent, it is a perfect time for kids to leverage this 
independently; by working with existing school apps & the learning platform we will be 
encouraging techniques to develop their learning whilst creating positive online habits.  
  
The sessions will commence at 3.30pm and finish at 4.25pm.  Pupils will have the opportunity to 
learn about Apps/learning platform through set tasks and group work.  Online Safety is 
paramount and integrated into the Tech Club to ensure children keep themselves safe online. 
Please contact me on 07503 977497 if you have any queries or require further details regarding 
the programme.   
  
Sessions will start Monday 27 September and will run for 11 weeks, finishing on 13 December 
2021. The cost is £44.00 for 11 weeks.  
  
If you would like your child to take part, please follow the instructions in the box below by the 
morning of Thurs 23 Sep, Spaces are limited, so will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 
 
Thank you. 
  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
After School Tech Club 

 

I would like my child to participate in the After-School Tech Club commencing  

Monday 27 September 2021. 

 
I enclose £44.00 *Cheque/Cash/Bank Transfer for the 11 weeks (*delete as applicable)  

 

If  your child is eligible for Government Pupil Premium funding  please tick here   

 

Child’s Name ……………………….............................   Class …………………… 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature …………………………………………………………. 

 

Contact telephone number ....................................................................  Date ……………… 

 

 

 

 

❖ Please return this reply slip via a ‘Whatsapp image’ or in an envelope marked with 

your child’s name & ‘Tech Club’ with the cash/cheque payment (cheques to be 

made payable to ‘Mrs H K Grewal’).  

❖ If paying by Bank Transfer, please text ‘MP-T BACS’ to 0750 3977 497 with your 

child’s full name and Class (once we’ve received your reply slip you will be sent 

instruction to send payment via BACS).   

❖ A confirmation text or slip will be sent prior to the club starting. In the event of 

insufficient places being available, your payment will be returned. 
❖ TO MAINTAIN A PAPERLESS ENVIRONMENT – PLEASE CONSIDER SENDING IN YOUR 

REPLY SLIP VIA WHATSAPP IMAGE & PAYMENT VIA BACS – THANK YOU 
 

 


